
April 29, 2020 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Lyons met for a meeting on April 29, 2020, at 6:30 p.m. via telephone. 

 

Present:  Jake Emmel, Supervisor 

               John Paliotti, Councilman 

               Joanne Greco, Councilwoman 

               James Brady, Councilman 

               Ralph D’Amato, Councilman 

               Sal Colatarci, Town Clerk 

                

  

Also Present:   

 

 

Absent:    

 

This meeting was duly noticed by contacting the Times of Wayne newspaper, as well as posting a notice on the 

Town bulletin board and on the Town’s web site. 

 

All stood for  a virtual Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Supervisor Emmel stated that the purpose of the meeting was to approve the payment of bills from both the General 

and Highway funds.    

 

Councilman Paliotti moved to approve payment of General Fund vouchers #162 through #207 totaling $127,582.49  

Motion seconded by Councilman Brady.  Vote: 

  

Councilman Brady voting aye 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilwoman Greco voting aye 

Councilman D’Amato voting aye 

Supervisor Emmel voting aye 

 

Councilman Brady moved to approve payment of Highway Fund vouchers #54 through #69  totaling $17,412.08    

Motion seconded by Councilman Paliotti.  Vote: 

 

Councilman Brady voting aye 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilwoman Greco voting aye 

Councilman D’Amato voting aye 

Supervisor Emmel voting aye 

 

Councilman Paliotti then moved the Town approves the contract for investigative services to assist the Town 

Attorney as to the matter discussed in executive session earlier this year.  Motion seconded by Councilwoman 

Greco.  Vote: 

 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilwoman Greco voting aye 

Councilman Brady voting aye 

Councilman D’Amato voting aye 

Supervisor Emmel voting aye 

 

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 

 

 

Sal J. Colatarci 

 

 

 

Lyons Town Clerk 


